
 

 

 

Martock Players and Pantomime Society 

 

will be marking the centenary of the end of World War One 

 with a production entitled 

 

“Return from the Poppy Fields” 
 

The show will be performed in 

Martock Parish Hall 

on 

 4th 5th and 6th October 2018 

The Show will depict scenes from the battlefields, as well as at home in South Somerset and 

will include music from 1914-1918, as well as contemporary songs which reflect the mood of the 

time. 

We invite anyone who is interested, to join us in bringing this show to the stage. We would 

particularly welcome men of all ages to be in the battlefield scenes as well as anyone (male and 

female voices) who enjoy singing. 

We will be rehearsing on Mondays from 9 July and additionally on Thursdays from 9 August 

2018 

For more information please contact: 

Brian Williams 01935 823004     


